
Town of Ayer 
Personnel Board 
Public Hearing 
March 18, 2015, 7:00 p.m. 

The Personnel Board of the Town of Ayer will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 18, 2015 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Great Hall of the Ayer Town Hall, 1 Main Street, Ayer, MA. 
The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to present, review, and take public comment on the Town's 
proposed Non-Union Employee Compensation Study Recommendations. 


